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4th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 trip – Daws Hall 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have arranged for year 5 to visit Daws Hall as part of their science unit. This is a fun filled day of activities 
where children will be learning about habitats and the life cycle of different animals and plants. They will 
also have the opportunity to participate in pond dipping and orienteering. 

5C and 5B will attend this visit on Thursday 9th May 2024. 

5G and 5A will attend this visit on Friday 10th May 2024. 

There is a charge of £19 per child and this will cover both entry to Daws Hall and travel costs. This can be 
paid in the following instalments.  

Deposit £5.00 18th December (non-refundable) 
January 30th £5.00 
February 29th £5.00 
March 27th £4.00 

The children will leave school shortly after registration so will need to be at school for 8.35am. We are 
aiming to return to school by 3.00pm. 

Children must wear sensible footwear, normal school uniform and a suitable coat in case it rains.  

Children will need to have a packed lunch on the day. Any child that is entitled to Free School Meals can 
request for the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch. Please indicate if you require us to provide a lunch 
on this consent form.    
  

Yours sincerely, 
The year 5 team 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QojE8T5ac0qY2c3UtfAIme5KZPKXWLhIsys8tyVYARhUN003S00wREJXV0MzU1BUREZWNktOU1RSSi4u

